
ITEM 8 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 77 
COUNCIL MEETING ·D~c .. 1/75_ 

Re: LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 21, 1975 FROM H. A. ROBERTS GROUP LTD. 
1198 WEST PENDER STREET, VANCOUVER 
PROPOSED CD HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AT SPERLING AND HASZARD 
REZONING REFERENCE #54/75 

Appearing on the Agenda for the December 1, 1975 meeting of Council is a 
letter from Mr. F. Sojonky, Executive Vice-President of the H. A. Roberts 
Group Ltd .• regarding Rezoning Reference #54/75. Following is a report from 
the Director of Planning on this matter • 

. RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT the Public Hearing date for Rezoning Reference #54/75 be 
deferred to January 20, 1976. 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

REZONING' REFERENCE #54/75 
PROPOSED CD HOUSING DEVELOPMENT . 
SPERLING/HASZARD 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
NOVEMBER 27, 1975 

., 
Appearing on the Council Agenda is a letter dated November 21, 1975 

· .. from Mr. F. Sojonky, Executive Vice-President of H. A. Roberts 
Group Ltd. relative to the Public Hearing that has been scheduled 
for December 16, 1975 for the referenced rezoning application. 

In view of the circumstances mentioned by Mr. Sojonky and their 
request for a deferment of the Public Hearing date for this parti­
cular application, it is :i;ecommended that the Council confirm a 
change of date for the Public Hearing to Tuesday, January 20, 1976. 
The Planning Department anticipates having at least one additional 
rezoning application prepared for Public Hearing for that same dat.e. 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended THAT the Public Hearing date for Rezoning Reference 
#54/75 be deferred to January 20, 1976. 
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